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8th October 2018 

 

Dear Parents,     

 

On Thursday 11th October we are holding a Phonics Workshop – this 

is open to all parents.  This session is to support you in helping your 

child(ren) with reading and writing at home. 

At St John Fisher, our teaching of reading is based on phonics and it 

is vital that parents are equipped with the necessary skills to 

support their child(ren). 

The session will begin at 5pm and end by 6pm. 

We look forward to seeing you.  Remember all parents are welcome! 

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

 

 

Mrs Bennett 

  


